
 North East Ohio Regional 
Quilt Council 

From the President 

 

I hope everyone is enjoying the summer. It sure has been hot. That’s a good 
thing for those who don’t like winter. I like the cooler weather, myself. But 
Ohio does have seasons for everyone. 
 
If you didn’t go to the June general meeting, you missed a great meeting. 
There were over 70 in attendance representing 20+ guild members. The 2017-
2018 budget was presented and passed, classes for the 2018 Getaway were 
revealed and speaker Cindy Casciato presented her color theory program.  
 
The new NEORQC website was also revealed. Webmaster Sue Straub had a 
presentation introducing the new website and showed us how to navigate it. If 
you haven’t visited the new website, go to www.neorqconline.org. This is your 
website to find upcoming events and  have your events posted. You can email 
your information to sstraubiaap@gmail.com. 
 
The next general meeting is October 7. There will be a presentation of the 2017 
Grant Recipients. Honeybee Quilters will host the meeting at Pins and Needles. 
See page 2 for details.  
 
 
 

Janis Hittle 
2017-2019 NEORQC President 
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2017-2019 Board 
 

President—Janis Hittle 

 

Vice President—Beth Headings 

 

Secretary—Marcia Seifert 

 

Treasurer—Barbara King 

 

 



Volunteers Needed 
 

Volunteers are still needed: 

 Nominating Chair—provide a slate of officers for the 2019-2021 Board 

 By-Laws Chair—keep the by-laws up to date with any recommendations 

 Newsletter editor 

 

These committees also need committee members to help. If you want to be a part of this, 

please contact me as soon as possible. Your contribution will help the organization grow. 

2018 NEORQC Getaway 

The 2018 NEORQC Getaway will be at the Holiday Inn in Boardman, February 16-18, 2018. 

Registration begins September 1. 

Classes: 
Mary Bernower—Improv for the Domestic Machine Quilter 
Sandi Blackwell—Glory Stars 
Cindy Casciato—Liberty Star 
Karen Conley—Judy Niemeyer’s Potpourri of Projects 
Dee Hart—Let’s Remember the Good Times 
Janice Maze—Bionic Gear Bag 
Judith Smith—Summer Stars One or More 
Felice Troutman—Tuscany Chickens 
Open Sew 

Host Guilds Needed 

Host guilds are needed for our meetings. NEORQC currently offers $250 to member  

guilds to cover expenses. 

Host supplies these basic needs: 

 Facility with room set up for the meeting 

 Educational program speaker 

 Lunch can be potluck 

 Supply morning pastries, beverages, table service 

Contact Beth Headings at vp@neorqconline.org to see which meetings need a host. 

General Meeting—October 7, 2017 
 

Host:  Honeybee Quilters 

Where: Pins and Needles 

  7300 Pearl Road, Middleburg Heights, OH 

  (approximately 1 mile east of I71 and Pearl Rd., just west of Bagley Rd.) 

  Carpooling is recommended 

Time: 10:00 a.m. 

Speaker: TBA 

Lunch: Bring a salad to share 


